
From: Nancy Wightman <nwlaststraw@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 8:09 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket No. DE. 20-092 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Nancy Wightman <nwlaststraw@gmail.com> 

Date: December 7, 2020 at 8:06:16 AM EST 

To: puc@puc.nh.gov 

Subject: Docket No. DE. 20-092 

 

Dear PUC Commissioners, 

 

Please approve the 2021-2023 energy efficiency plan signed by the Consumer Advocate, the 

Conservation Law Foundation, Clean Energy New Hampshire, and all four of our electric and 

natural gas utilities. 

We must move forward in this effort to mitigate climate change problems. Moving away from 

fossil fuels is our future challenge. 

Thank you, Nancy Wightman, Cornish, NH 
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